
Announcement Concerning Change of Official Website Address 

 
Japan Securities Finance CO., Ltd. 

 
In Order to allow visitors to access our website more securely, Japan Securities 
Finance Co., Ltd. (herein after “JSF”) will be enabling Always-On SSL (AOSSL or 
HTTPS everywhere) as a means of responding to security risk such as falsification, 
wiretapping, and spoofing conducted by third parties. 
 
This means that site addresses for all pages on our website (both IR website and 
Loans for Margin Transactions website) will change. As such, if you have added any 
page in the JSF website to your Favorites/Bookmarks or included a link/URL on any 
digital/printed materials, we ask that you update the site addresses in your settings 
or on any of such materials. Although visitors who attempt to access pages using the 
current site addresses will be redirected to the new site addresses, it is 
recommended that users update these site addresses in advance to avoid broken 
links to JSF website. 
 
We are committed to strengthening security so that every visitors can use our 
website with peace of mind. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 

 

１．Loans for Margin Transaction website 

Date ︓ Mid-November, 2019（TBA） 
URL ︓  

Current New 
http://www.taisyaku.jp https://www.taisyaku.jp 

 

  2．IR Website 

Date ︓ Late November, 2019（TBA） 
URL ︓  

Current New 
http://www.jsf.co.jp https://www.jsf.co.jp 

     

end 

■ Date of Switch 


